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Townsville Lot Owners Group 

PO Box 740 

TOWNSVILLE QLD 4810 

tsv.log.20@gmail.com  

Mobile: 0419 651 263 

6th June 2021  

 

Ms Michelle Scott. 

Office of the Commissioner for Body Corporate and Community Management 

GPO Box 1049 

BRISBANE QLD 4001 

 

Email: bccm@justice.qld.gov.au 

 

Re:  North Queensland Strata Cyclone Re-Insurance Pool Taskforce (CRIPT) 

 submission. 

 

Dear Commissioner   

 

Please find two questions, one asking if our BCCM is participating in the Federal 

Government Reinsurance pool for cyclones and related flood damage? And if our BCCM is 

making submission on behalf of all its regulated NQ Body Corporates, we ask may we obtain 

copy of your submission for the 18,000 NQ Community Titles Scheme committee volunteers 

who rely on your insurance stewardship here. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Andrew Turnour 

Townsville Lot Owners Group 

 

 


